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To the Planning Commission,

I am heartened to see the Electric Vehicle Charging Facility ordinance on the consent agenda
for today's Plan Commission meeting. I hope this will be the first several more ordinances
helping to reduce the CO2 output of Madison.

Sincerely,
Kathryn Pensack

207 N. Dickinson
Madison WI
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